
COLLEGE NOTES
H. C. Ray, ’O4, was a visitor at

the college last Sunday.
J. P. Hand, 'O7, has left college.

He expects to return next year.
E. H. Armsby, ’O5, visited his

parents at the college over Sunday.
Miss Edith Smith ofPhiladelphia,

has been visiting Miss E. A. Mc-
Feeley at the Ladie’s Cottage.

Prof. Rebsr recently entertained
his brother, W. F. Reber, of Phi’a-
delphia.

Freed, ex-’OB, is draughting for
the Bell Telephone company at
Pittsburg.

W. G. Caldwell, for several years
proprietor of the Palace Restaurant
has sold out his interests to Mr.
Scheffler.

R. J. Smith, ’O7, has been on a
trip to Williamsport, Sunbury and
Shamokin arranging for a tour of
the Penn State Musical Clubs.

John Burrell,’o6, who has been laid
up since the last of January with
phosphorous poisoning reports that
he is recovering nicely from an
operation performed in Philadelphia
removing part of the diseased jaw
bone. He is feeling fine now and
expects to be back with us soon.
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HAT BANDS, ETC.
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Just received, a new line of .Walk-Over Shoes and Corlis-Coon Collars
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